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RECOMMENDATION
 
It is recommended that the Commission receive a presentation for information. 
 
 
BACKGROUND
 
As the low floor light rail vehicle project enters into the preliminary design phase, staff 
have completed a Stakeholder Consultation Plan. The Plan identifies internal stakeholders, 
and external groups including the Advisory Committee on Accessible Transportation 
(ACAT) and the general public. 
 
DISCUSSION  
 
The Commission will be updated on the public consultation process.  
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